From: Rosenson, Valerie

To: Dalena, Douglas

Cc: Isidro, Judith; BOR LU-URC; Fedeli, Mary Lisa; Jacobson, Jonathan; DiCostanzo, Monica; Morson, Eric; Curtis,
Jeff

Subject: Fw: Legal Opinion related to LU31.004

Date: Friday, January 28, 2022 3:32:42 PM

Please see the email below from Rep. Bradley Bewkes, Chair of the Land Use/Urban
Redevelopment Committee, requesting a legal opinion.

Valerie T. Rosenson

Legislative Officer

Board of Representatives

888 Washington Boulevard, 4th Floor
Stamford, CT 06904-2152
203.977.5032
VRosenson@StamfordCT.gov

From: Bradley Bewkes <bradleymichelson@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, January 28, 2022 3:26 PM

To: Rosenson, Valerie

Subject: Legal Opinion related to LU31.004

Attn Corp Counsel:

Based on the request on behalf of Representatives Fedeli, Jacobson, Di Costanzo, Morson, and
any other Reps who mentioned obtaining a legal opinion at or after the Thursday, January
20th 2022 meeting of the Land Use Committee, | would like a legal opinion related to
LU31.004. Please provide what you see as any legal risk the Board may face if it passes the
Resolution LU31.004.

Thank you.

Bradley M M Bewkes

Representative, D-1

Chair, Land Use Committee

Board of Representatives, City of Stamford
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Bradley M M Bewkes
Representative, District 1
Stamford, CT

T:(917) 821-1015



